Never Forgotten Honor Flight
07/23/2018

The enclosed gift is from the ‘Steger’ family reunion. Each year we try to
make a donation to worthy causes. A number of our family have benefited
from the flight and have enjoyed tremendously. Thank You so much for
what you do for our past military heroes.

Thanks Again
Ed Steger




